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Greetings all, Praise God from Whom All Blessings Flow, we the 9th Episcopal District African Methodist 
Episcopal Church Sons of Allen Men’s Ministry salute you. We thank you for your support of our ministry 
and particularly your prayers.  Our intent this conference year is to grow God’s church by utilizing all 
that we have to reach men and boys wherever they are.  We will start within and work out.  Salvation 
and service is our goal for all we reach.  Help us if we call on you. 
 
Our 2021-2022 Sons of Allen Plans: 
 
 

➢ 2022 Sons of Allen 13 Annual Men of Valor Conference:  Scheduled for March 18-19, 2022 to be 
hosted at St. Johns Ft. Mitchel, 944 AL-165, Fort Mitchell, AL 36856.  Conference to be 
broadcasted to the public. 

 
➢ Workshops details to be announced later. 

 
➢ We will be introducing our annual scholarship presentation to young males grades 10-12 in 

memory and honor of Brother Lamar Higgins. 
 

➢ We will continue to support our local Women Missionary Society in their Angel Tree Ministry.  
This ministry is very meaningful in giving to children of incarcerated parents during the 
celebration season of God’s greatest gift to us. 
 
 

 

Help us as we try to help others! 
Pray for us to be the men God is calling for now! 


